
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

It is with sadness that I announce the forthcoming departure of Sarah Ryan from our 

teaching team at the end of the Spring Term.  

 

Sarah has taught at Penpol for over seventeen years and has given so much to our 

school and its community. She is a highly respected and passionate teacher who 

has, over the years, supported hundreds of children to learn and grow.  

 

Christina Sukstiene, currently teaching the class for half of each week, will assume 

full time responsibility for the class from Easter, ensuring that the pupils will remain in 

very safe hands. 

 

In the meantime, I know that you will join me in thanking Sarah for all that she has 

given to Penpol and in wishing her well for the future.  

 

With very best wishes, 

 

Chris Chislett 

Headteacher 


